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RECOMMENDATION: 
Be it resolved that the Municipal Services Committee (MSC) recommends to Council that  
the 15 Community Grants Applications be received for information and considered 
during the 2025 budget deliberations, as presented in MSC Report ADM-2024-17. 
  
BACKGROUND: 
The 2025 Community Grant Application process was released on October 16th with 
notice being sent via email to all 2024 applicants. An advertisement was also placed in 
the Review Mirror, posted on the Township Website and Facebook page. 
 
Seventeen (17) applications were received with a total request of $105,860 for Council 
to consider during budget deliberations. 
 
Staff are recommending that these applications be received for information purposes at 
this time. During the budget discussions on December 11th, it is requested that Council 
debate and consider all Seventeen (17) Community Grant Applications received. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:   

• $23,500 is proposed for the 2025 budget 
• $105,860 in requests have been received.  

 
ATTACHMENTS:  

• Spreadsheet outlining all requests received, allotted funds in 2024 and requested 
funds for 2025. 

• 17 received applications (use link to view all applications) 
 
 
e-signature        November 19, 2024   
_______________________________    __________________ 
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https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/mpu3bbdlzpuraoh53gv56/AOqPyfVaMp4skVfkXDvuWQc?rlkey=yci3qhu76zj56svqz3249zbln&st=2zdqmbd4&dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/mpu3bbdlzpuraoh53gv56/AOqPyfVaMp4skVfkXDvuWQc?rlkey=yci3qhu76zj56svqz3249zbln&st=2zdqmbd4&dl=0

